Submission No. 066

From: inffo@waitomo.govt.nz

Sent: Thursday, 16 May 2024 3:09 pm

To: haveyoursay

Subject: The Form 'Submission Form - Proposed Fees and Charges 2024-25" was submitted
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Block sender

Umbraco Forms

Form Results

Full Name
jan templeton

Organisation
Greenplan

Phone

Address

I i

Postcode
3544

Email



Submission No. 066

| wish to speak to Council about my submission
No

Do you have any feedback on the overall increases to our fees and
charges?

Re: Roading Rate (Forestry Exotic) increase If you think a nearly
1200% increase in this rate is acceptable you are wrong. It only
indicates that you have over spent in other areas and are wanting
to claw it back from those of us who have invested in our futures
and tried to ensure we would have something for our retirement.
How dare you?

Do you have any other feedback on the fees and charges?

Need more help?

Find our documentation here






